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RECOMMENDATION: 

That the Board accept the following donations, as noted in the Summary of this Report, and that 
appropriate recognition be given to the donors. 

SUMMARY: 

Operations East, Pacific Region, has received the following donations: 

Cabrillo Marine Aquarium 
Los Angeles Yacht Club donated $100 to assist with educational programs. 

Friends of Ballona Wetlands (Audubon Ballona Education Program) donated $125 to assist 
with educational programs. 

Barbara J. Grubbs donated $175 to assist with educational programs. 

KCET Community Television of Southern California donated $600 to assist with programs. 

Denker Recreation Center 
Toys for Tots (Marine Corps Reserve) donated 150 toys, with an estimated total value of 
$750, for the Christmas toy giveaway. 

The Office of the Chief of Police donated 46 pairs of Shaq tennis shoes, with an estimated 
total value of $2,300, for the toy giveaway for teens. 
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King Craig Jumper World donated a Moon Bounce, with an estimated total value of $150, 
to be used for the Halloween Carnival. 

Peck Park Recreation Center 

San Pedro Youth Sports Association donated toys, with an estimated total value of 
$1,39 1.08, to be used for the Flag Football League. 

Bob Auerbach Photo donated $163.62, to be used for prizes for the Basketball Banquet. 

Senior Citizens' Section 

Kaiser Foundation Health Plan donated $2,000, to be used for meals for the 90 Plus 
Luncheon. 

Watts Senior Citizen Center 

St. Lawrence Catholic Church donated 50 turkeys, with an estimated total value of $500, to 
be used for the Thanksgiving food giveaway for the seniors. 

William Nickerson Recreation Center 

People for Parks, donated $1,103.62, to be used for Markham Middle School character 
building program. 

FISCAL IMPACT STATEMENT: 
Acceptance of these donations results in no fiscal impact to the Department's General Fund, except 
unknown savings, as donations may offset some expenditures. All cash donations were deposited 
into the various facilities' Municipal Recreation Program (MRP) accounts for program-related 
expenses. 
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